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Stolen Agriculture Report 

 
 
 
County: Carter-Love County 
 
Investigative Services has received the following report regarding cattle stolen from Overbrook, Oklahoma, 
near the Carter-Love county line; taken since August 10th, 2014: 
 
Five (5) head of steers; weighing 600-650 pounds; mostly black but could be other colors also; steers have 
yellow fly tags in their ear (could be left or right ear); they are branded with lower case “mm” high on left hip 
near the tail head. 
 
 
Anyone with information contact: 
Special Agent Michael Hooper 
Oklahoma Department of Agriculture 
Investigative Services 
405 850-9369 or 405 522-6102 


